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Eric Fryson 

From: Williams, Monica A. [MOWILLIA@SOUTHERNCO.COM] 
Sent: 
To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us 
cc: plee@psc.state.fl. us 

Subject: 
Attachments: Request for Depreciation Rate for Automobiles.pdf 

Wednesday, March 07,2012 331 PM 

Request for Depreciation Rate for Automobiles 

A. s/Susan D. Ritenour 
Gulf Power Company 
One Energy Place 
Pensacola, FL 32520 
850.444.6231 
sdritenot3southernco.com 

B. Undocketed 

C. Gulf Power Company 

D. Document consists of 1 page 

E. The attached document is Gulf Power Company's Request for Depreciation Rate for 
Automobiles. 

0 I345  HAR-7E 

3/7/2012 FPSC-COMMISSION C L E R K  



Susan 0.  Riteoour 
Secretary and Treasurer 
mi Regulalory Managei 

One t ? c i g y  Place 
Perisacula. Flurirla 325,?0-C781 

Tel850.444 6231 
Fax 850.444.60P6 
SORlTENC~sauthernco corn 

March 6,2012 
A SOUTHERN COMPANY 

Ms. Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Request for Depreciation Rate for automobiles 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

Pursuant to Rule 25-6.0436(3)(b), Gulf Power Company respectfully requests approval 
for a new depreciable class and rate for automobiles. Gulf Power is purchasing two (2) 
Ford Fiesta vehicles and expects to take delivery of the vehicles in April 2012. 

A total projected cost to be incurred by Gulf Power is approximately $15,000 per vehicle 
that will be recorded in FERC account 392-41 10, Automobiles. Gulf Power plans to 
depreciate this investment over a 7-year life. 

We appreciate your taking this request under consideration and look forward to hearing 
from you. Please feel free to call me at (850) 444-6231 if you have any questions or 
need additional information. 

Sincerelv. 

n m' 

CC: Beggs and Lane 
Jeffery A Stone, Esquire 

Patricia S. Lee 
Florida Public Service Commission 

FPSC-COMMISSION CLERK 


